



TMHA Meeting Minutes

Location: White Building, Tweed, ON

Date: Thursday, November 21, 2024

Attendance

Tanya Matisko	Amanda Mousseau	Ryan Broek
Devon Walker	Jeff Newman	Russ Alexander
Gerry Ebel	Richard Derry	Catie Gordon

Approval of Minutes

- Ryan Broek and Amanda Mousseau
-

Action Items

- **Insurance for Belleville Sens Night** – Mike did apply and we got a certificate for insurance, like a travel permit
 - **Pictures for Remaining Teams** – trying to get a Wednesday night for the remaining teams left over, Rolston Image is talking with Tanya M. to arrange and every thing seems to be set
 - **Corporate Signing** – Centre Contact left the association so now we have all new papers to sign, so new signatures will be needed again soon, don't leave without signing papers tonight for who is here, and anyone not here will need to sign ASAP
-

Financials

- Main Account: \$145,259.24, the other account was cleared out for ice payment from the fundraising, everything is paid up to date, invoice for ice time will get paid, tournament for January for u7, ice bill for Tamworth, Rachelle Hardesty needs to be called by Jeff for getting a better breakdown on the ice invoices because U18 and U13 have extra ice they are paying for so we will need a break down of this, this will be taken out of sponsorship money instead of getting them a separate bill, U13 Rep – silver stick hotel deposit - \$500 manager put it on her credit card requested money back and now the deposit should have went back to her, the manager should now be sending this back to TMHA, Jeff to contact the manager of U13
 - Sponsorships – Ryan asking for a break down of how the sponsorships are working, some managers don't know how much they are receiving because cheques are going to TMHA and not to the manager, Catie to go through her emails to the @tweedhawkstreasurer account and break down what she has deposited and send an email to all managers
-

Registrar

- Not in attendance, was hoping to have all outstanding registrations paid for by end of December
-

Centre Contact/Leo Coordinator

- **OMHA – Rep** – nothing to report
 - **OMHA – LL** – nothing to report
-

Ice Scheduler

- Next Free Power Skating Night – what to do with it? Just an extra practice to start with and for what team? – we can break it down into three time frames: 5-6 and 6-7 and 7-830, Jeff to reach out to teams
-

to see if they want it, start with U18, U15, U13 and keep going down, or we can give the U11s that moved up to U13s some extra ice time to get them together separately – everyone likes the U11 idea, Jeff will get in touch with Ryan Murray to see if he is willing to run something for the U11s, then we will try two of the teams above to see if they want extra practice time, then next ice free will be offered to other teams

Fundraising

- **Raffle Tickets Post** – reminder to all teams to start putting their raffle tickets in the lock box in the equipment room – raffle tickets to be handed to ? – Sadie is what Kristine Broek was told – we will confirm with Sadie and remind teams
 - **50/50 oil kings** – U11 did it, they made \$320.00 for TMHA, Devon has at home, needs to get this to Amanda, the float and tickets went to Katelyn Lessard
-

New/Other Business

- **OMHA Complaint/Full Release Letter** – need to do an investigation on this still – we will talk about this next meeting
 - **Sponsorships** – are teams using the spreadsheets, are they dealing with getting the logos onto something for their teams (helmet stickers, banners, etc.), have we provided any receipts to the ones inputted so far – question from Richard about the new sponsorship letter, because it changed – now teams have to buy things for the sponsorship stuff, the whole executive made a decision to put this on the teams, Kayla will still be doing Facebook posts about sponsorships, a big banner in the home lobby and we will also be doing a slideshow on the TVs in the lobby as well
 - **Salvation Army Tweed Food Drive – December 13th** – Jeff wanted to do something for the community, so the idea of a food drive to help support the local food drive to be on our raffle night when 3 of our teams play seems like a good idea, Catie contacted the Salvation Army to set up, she will create a poster to advertise and send out, we will have to pick up the barrel and then also figure out what to do with the barrel after the drive, Catie to email Sheri at the Salvation Army
 - **Santa Claus Parade – Dec 7th**, noonish – U7,8,9 – Jeff Lanay to bring float - Ryan will connect with them and set up
 - **Festival of Tress** – Kayla is doing this, and almost complete
 - Russ spoke to the association in regard to his team, he felt his team shouldn't be talked about without him there and felt he should be able to be talked to about his bench staff. If his team is involved he should be able to be a part of it. Association accepting to this.
 - **Wheelhouse** – online store set up, will post on Facebook, he usually does give something back to TMHA
 - **Cancellations of Meetings** – we need to make it so that a **Minimum of 48 hours** notice is given if you will not make the association meetings, this helps keep our credibility especially when we are asking someone from each team to be there, we really need to ensure we show up
-

Next Meeting

December 12th, 2024 @ 6pm – White Building
